
FOR PUBLICATION: THE ADVOCATE 
 
ONE INSERTION: TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2022 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF ACCEPTANCE 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BOARD 
 

At a Regular Meeting conducted on February 17, 2022, the Environmental Protection Board of 
the City of Stamford (“EPB”) received the following application for permission to conduct 
regulated activities in accordance with the statutory provisions of the “Inland Wetland and 
Watercourse Regulations of the City of Stamford.”  
 
#2022-03 - 165 Blackberry Drive-Lot 2 - George Bate:  To install a new generator and three 
100-gallon above ground proximate to wetlands and watercourses on a property situated within 
the drinking water supply watershed of the Mianus River East Branch. The property is situated 
along the west side of Blackberry Drive, approximately 650 feet southwest of the intersection of 
Blackberry Drive and Blackberry Drive East, and is identified as Lot 2, Account 003-0891, Card 
N 017, Map 15, Block 402, Zone RA-1, and is + 1.540 Acres. 
 
APPLICATION ACCEPTED BASED UPON A DETERMINATION BY THE BOARD THAT 
REQUIRED MINIMUM INFORMATION HAD BEEN SUBMITTED. ACCEPTANCE OF AN 
APPLICATION IS AN ADMINISTRATIVE REQUIREMENT THAT STARTS THE REVIEW 
PROCESS. 
 

The application and any preliminary staff comments are open for public inspection in the EPB 
Office at 888 Washington Boulevard, the office of the Town and City Clerk, and the Main and 
Turn of River Libraries, and may be viewed during regular business hours. Signed, written 
comments concerning the above application from interested persons should be received prior to 
March 18, 2022. 
 
Attest: Gary H. Stone, Chairman 
 Environmental Protection Board 
 March 1, 2022 

  



 

FOR PUBLICATION: THE ADVOCATE 
 
ONE INSERTION: TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2022 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF ACCEPTANCE 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BOARD 
 

At a Regular Meeting conducted on February 17, 2022, the Environmental Protection Board of 
the City of Stamford (“EPB”) received the following application for permission to conduct 
regulated activities in accordance with the statutory provisions of the “Inland Wetland and 
Watercourse Regulations of the City of Stamford.”  
 
#2022-04 - 1349 Newfield Avenue-Lot A - Sterling Farms Golf Course - City of Stamford:  
To conduct hydro-raking activities within and proximate to wetlands and two ponds on property 
situated within the non-drinking water supply watersheds of the Springdale Brook, Ayers Brook, 
and Noroton River. The property is situated along the east side of Newfield Avenue, 
approximately 50 east of the intersection of Newfield Avenue and Newfield Drive, and is 
identified as Lot A, Account 002-6063, Card E 073, Map 78, Block 380, Zone P, and is + 132.500 
Acres. 
 
APPLICATION ACCEPTED BASED UPON A DETERMINATION BY THE BOARD THAT 
REQUIRED MINIMUM INFORMATION HAD BEEN SUBMITTED. ACCEPTANCE OF AN 
APPLICATION IS AN ADMINISTRATIVE REQUIREMENT THAT STARTS THE REVIEW 
PROCESS. 
 

The application and any preliminary staff comments are open for public inspection in the EPB 
Office at 888 Washington Boulevard, the office of the Town and City Clerk, and the Main and 
Turn of River Libraries, and may be viewed during regular business hours. Signed, written 
comments concerning the above application from interested persons should be received prior to 
March 18, 2022. 
 
Attest: Gary H. Stone, Chairman 
 Environmental Protection Board 
 March 1, 2022 
  



FOR PUBLICATION: THE ADVOCATE 
 
ONE INSERTION:  TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2022 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BOARD 

 
At a Regular Meeting conducted on February 17, 2022, the Environmental Protection Board of 
the City of Stamford (“EPB”) received the following application for permission to conduct 
regulated activities in accordance with the statutory provisions of the “Inland Wetland and 
Watercourse Regulations of the City of Stamford.”  
 
#2022-01 - 198 Cold Spring Road-Lot 2 - Taylor Sekelsky:  To install a new fence within the 
special flood hazard area on property situated within the non-drinking water supply watershed 
of the Rippowam River. The property is situated along the east side of Cold Spring Road, at the 
intersection of Cold Spring Road and Severance Drive, and is identified as Lot 2, Account 000-
4531, Card S-130, Map 109, Block 251, Zone R-75, and is +6,085 Square Feet. 
 
APPLICATION APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS. 
 
Information pertaining to this matter is on file and open for public inspection in the EPB office at 
888 Washington Boulevard. Any action of the Environmental Protection Board may be appealed 
to the Superior Court within fifteen (15) days of publication of this notice in accordance with 
Section 8.1 of the Regulations. 
 
Attest: Gary H. Stone, Chairman 
 Environmental Protection Board 
 March 1, 2022  



FOR PUBLICATION: THE ADVOCATE 
 
ONE INSERTION: TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2022 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BOARD 

 
At a Regular Meeting conducted February 17, 2022, the Environmental Protection Board of the 
City of Stamford (“EPB”) took the following action pertaining to the following permit application 
in accordance with the statutory provisions of the “Inland Wetland and Watercourse Regulations 
of the City of Stamford.” 
 
#2022-02 - Greenwich Avenue & Washington Blvd. - City of Stamford:  To install a new 
pedestrian bridge over the Rippowam River within the non-drinking water supply watershed of 
the Rippowam River. The area of work is situated between Greenwich Avenue & Washington 
Blvd. and is north of Pulaski Street.  The primary address, 172 Greenwich Avenue, is identified 
as Lot C, Account 002-5965, Card E-020, Map 133, Block 18, Zone R-5, and is +1.47 acres. 
 

APPLICATION APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS. 
 
Information pertaining to this matter is on file and open for public inspection in the EPB office at 
888 Washington Boulevard. Any action of the Environmental Protection Board may be appealed 
to the Superior Court within fifteen (15) days of publication of this notice in accordance with 
Section 8.1 of the Regulations. 
 
Attest: Gary H. Stone, Chairman 
 Environmental Protection Board 
 March 1, 2022 


